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  Traffic signal and ADA improvements scheduled to begin 
this week at 8th and Pierce Street in Carlsbad 

 
Carlsbad – A new traffic signal and ADA improvements are scheduled to begin this week at the 
intersection of 8th and Pierce Streets in Carlsbad.  The new traffic signal will include upgrades at the 
intersection to include American With Disabilities Act compliant sidewalk ramps, pavement markings, 
and permanent signing.  
 
The goal is for the signal to be operational this spring, weather permitting.  Stop signs may be place in all 
directions during installation.  Motorists can expect brief delays. 
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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